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Department of Engineering and Planning

March 9, 2023
Board of Public Works & Safety

RE: Brandywine Community Church Subdivision Re-Plat
Members:

Please be informed that VITA and Brandywine Church received approval from the Plan Commission to re-plat 2 lots on 37 acres +/- known as Brandywine Community Church Subdivision into 4 lots, on January 9, 2023 in order to enable construction of a 112 unit, 4 story Memory Care Living Facility on Lot 4, and a future Independent Living Apartment building on Lot 3. The Church will retain Lot 1 & 2. 

Staff recommends approval of the Secondary Plats, the Subdivision Agreement, and the Improvement surety as submitted, and the request to allow development of the public improvements to be completed by August 31, 2024.  

Thank you.

Respectfully,

Joanie Fitzwater
Joanie Fitzwater, Planning Director

10 South State Street, Greenfield, Indiana 46140-2364  (317) 477-4320  Fax:  (317) 477-4321

[image: image1.jpg]